
DBU President Dr. Gary Cook spoke to dinner guests at the 
DBU Inaugural Missions Award Dinner on September 20, 2008. 
Throughout his address, Dr. Cook highlighted DBU’s commitment 
to develop servant leaders and transform lives through Christ-
centered higher education. He also shared his desire for the entire 
DBU family to continually seek opportunities to serve others.

During the 2008 Fall Break, three separate 
groups of DBU students set off for mission 
trips.  One group worked in Houston with 
Hurricane Ike relief efforts, another group, 
led by Dr. Blair Blackburn, DBU executive vice 
president, went to Louisiana to help build a 
house in connection with the Fuller Center 
for Housing, and the third headed to South 
Korea, visiting churches and leading English 
classes and Bible studies.
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